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  Introducing Windows 10 for IT Professionals Ed Bott,2016-02-18 Get a head
start evaluating Windows 10--with technical insights from award-winning
journalist and Windows expert Ed Bott. This guide introduces new features and
capabilities, providing a practical, high-level overview for IT professionals
ready to begin deployment planning now. This edition was written after the
release of Windows 10 version 1511 in November 2015 and includes all of its
enterprise-focused features. The goal of this book is to help you sort out
what’s new in Windows 10, with a special emphasis on features that are
different from the Windows versions you and your organization are using
today, starting with an overview of the operating system, describing the many
changes to the user experience, and diving deep into deployment and
management tools where it’s necessary.
  The PC and Gadget Help Desk Mark Edward Soper,2014-08-27 Offers extensive
guidance for troubleshooting and repairing a wide variety of eclectronic
devices on diverse platforms, including PCs, smartphones, tablets, networks,
cameras, home theaters, and ereaders.
  Microsoft Windows 7 in Depth Robert Cowart,Brian Knittel,2010 Starting with
an overview to guide decisions on which version to purchase, Cowart and
Knittel cover Windows improved interface, security, Web browsing,
performance, multimedia, networking, and system management and stability
features. A trial online edition is available.
  Windows 7 Inside Out, Deluxe Edition Ed Bott,Carl Siechert,Craig
Stinson,2011-07-15 Dive deeper into Windows 7—with new content and new
resources on CD! The Deluxe Edition of the ultimate, in-depth reference to
Windows 7 has been fully updated for SP1 and Internet Explorer 9, and
features 300+ pages of additional coverage and advanced topics. It’s now
packed with even more timesaving solutions, troubleshooting tips, and
workarounds from the experts—and includes a fully searchable eBook and other
online resources. Topics include installation, configuration, and setup;
network connections and troubleshooting; remote access; managing programs;
controlling user access and accounts; advanced file management; working with
Internet Explorer 9; managing security features and issues; using Windows
Live Essentials 2011; performance monitoring and tuning; backups and
maintenance; sharing networked resources; hardware and device drivers. For
customers who purchase an ebook version of this title, instructions for
downloading the CD files can be found in the ebook.
  Windows Vista Ultimate Bible Joel Durham, Jr.,Derek Torres,2008-02-11 The
ultimate book on the ultimate Vista for gamers and digital media buffs. If
you're the ultimate gamer and multimedia fan, Windows Vista Ultimate and this
information-packed book are for you. Want to launch games with a single
click? Share files with your Xbox 360? Try out new audio and media tools?
It's all here and then some. You'll find step-by-step tutorials, techniques,
and hacks-plus in-depth discussions of games, gaming, performance tips, and
much more. Whether you're a veteran Windows gearhead or just getting started,
this is the book you need! Try out the new Aero Glass user interface and new
desktop features. Set up your graphics card, sound card, and speakers. Keep
Vista secure with stronger firewall and family safety settings. Meet the new
DirectX with 32-bit floating point audio and high-speed DLLs. Share
multimedia across a network with ease. Enrich your audio with crossfade,
shuffle, and volume leveling. Get up to speed on the new Media Center and
Media Player 11. Use the Universal Controller and WinSAT for gaming. Find out
how to run Windows(r) XP games on Vista. Edit video like a pro.
  Windows 7 Secrets Paul Thurrott,Rafael Rivera,2009-08-31 Tips, tricks,
treats, and secrets revealed on the latest operating system from Microsoft:
Windows 7 You already know the ups and downs of Windows Vista-now it's time
to learn the ins and outs of Windows 7! Internationally recognized Windows
experts, Microsoft insiders, and authors Paul Thurrott and Rafael Rivera cut
through the hype to pull away the curtain and reveal useful information not
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found anywhere else. Regardless of your level of knowledge, you'll discover
little-known facts on how things work, what's new and different, and how you
can modify Windows 7 to meet your own specific needs. A witty, conversational
tone tells you what you need to know to go from Windows user to Windows
expert and doesn't waste time with basic computer topics while point-by-point
comparisons demonstrate the difference between Windows 7 features and
functionality to those in Windows XP and Vista. Windows 7 is the exciting
update to Microsoft's operating system Authors are internationally known
Windows experts and Microsoft insiders Exposes tips, tricks, and secrets on
the new features and functionality of Windows 7 Reveals best practices for
customizing the system to work for you Investigates the differences between
Windows 7 and previous versions of Windows No need to whisper! Window 7
Secrets is the ultimate insider's guide to Microsoft's most exciting Windows
version in years.
  The Book of R Tilman M. Davies,2016-07-16 The Book of R is a comprehensive,
beginner-friendly guide to R, the world’s most popular programming language
for statistical analysis. Even if you have no programming experience and
little more than a grounding in the basics of mathematics, you’ll find
everything you need to begin using R effectively for statistical analysis.
You’ll start with the basics, like how to handle data and write simple
programs, before moving on to more advanced topics, like producing
statistical summaries of your data and performing statistical tests and
modeling. You’ll even learn how to create impressive data visualizations with
R’s basic graphics tools and contributed packages, like ggplot2 and ggvis, as
well as interactive 3D visualizations using the rgl package. Dozens of hands-
on exercises (with downloadable solutions) take you from theory to practice,
as you learn: –The fundamentals of programming in R, including how to write
data frames, create functions, and use variables, statements, and loops
–Statistical concepts like exploratory data analysis, probabilities,
hypothesis tests, and regression modeling, and how to execute them in R –How
to access R’s thousands of functions, libraries, and data sets –How to draw
valid and useful conclusions from your data –How to create publication-
quality graphics of your results Combining detailed explanations with real-
world examples and exercises, this book will provide you with a solid
understanding of both statistics and the depth of R’s functionality. Make The
Book of R your doorway into the growing world of data analysis.
  Windows 10 For Dummies Andy Rathbone,2015-08-10 Illustrates the new
features of Windows 10.
  Windows Registry Forensics Harlan Carvey,2011-01-03 Windows Registry
Forensics provides the background of the Windows Registry to help develop an
understanding of the binary structure of Registry hive files. Approaches to
live response and analysis are included, and tools and techniques for
postmortem analysis are discussed at length. Tools and techniques are
presented that take the student and analyst beyond the current use of viewers
and into real analysis of data contained in the Registry, demonstrating the
forensic value of the Registry. Named a 2011 Best Digital Forensics Book by
InfoSec Reviews, this book is packed with real-world examples using freely
available open source tools. It also includes case studies and a CD
containing code and author-created tools discussed in the book. This book
will appeal to computer forensic and incident response professionals,
including federal government and commercial/private sector contractors,
consultants, etc. Named a 2011 Best Digital Forensics Book by InfoSec Reviews
Packed with real-world examples using freely available open source tools Deep
explanation and understanding of the Windows Registry – the most difficult
part of Windows to analyze forensically Includes a CD containing code and
author-created tools discussed in the book
  Turbo Windows(r) - the Ultimate PC Speed Up Guide Liz Cornwell,André
Coolfix,2011-11-07 Having to deal with a slow and unresponsive computer is
aproblem faced by millions of computer users. The reason for that is simple -
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Windows computers tend to slow down with time and use. As a result, they
becomea pain in the neck to use. But a slow computer can be fixed and Turbo
Windows- The Ultimate PC Speed Up Guide is the book that will teach you how
to do it. Turbo Windows - The Ultimate PC Speed Up Guide will teachyou how
to: Perform essential PC maintenance Troubleshoot common computer problems
Fix Windows errors, crashes, and freeze-ups Upgrade your hardware Apply
advanced Windows tweaks Speed up Internet connection And more... Turbo
Windows - The Ultimate PC Speed Up Guide is the onlybook that is written for
both novice and more experienced computer users. Itprovides easy to follow
computer speedup and maintenance instructions writtenin plain English. This
makes the book invaluable for less experienced users.With the help of Turbo
Windows even computer novices will be able to speed uptheir PCs by simply
following the instructions. Moreover, the book explains howWindows computers
work and why they should be optimized. With this book, your sluggish
Windows(r) will become TurboWindows(r) and you will achieve the ultimate
speed and performance gain.
  Professional Scrum Development with Microsoft Visual Studio 2012 Richard
Hundhausen,2012-10-15 Discover how to turn requirements into working software
increments—faster and more efficiently—using Visual Studio 2012 in
combination with Scrum and Agile engineering practices. Designed for software
development teams, this guide delivers pragmatic, role-based guidance for
exploiting the capabilities of Application Lifecycle Management (ALM) tools
in Visual Studio and Team Foundation Server. Team members will learn proven
practices and techniques for implementing Scrum to manage an application’s
life cycle, as well as seamlessly plan, manage, and track their Scrum
projects.
  Microsoft Windows XP Inside Out Ed Bott,Craig Stinson,Carl Siechert,2004
Delivers information on core and advanced Windows XP topics, including
coverage of Windows XP Service Pack 2, Microsoft Windows Server 2003, and
Windows XP Media Center edition along with a complete e-book and bonus
content on the accompanying CD.
  Linux Device Drivers Jonathan Corbet,Alessandro Rubini,Greg Kroah-
Hartman,2005-02-07 Provides information on writing a driver in Linux,
covering such topics as character devices, network interfaces, driver
debugging, concurrency, and interrupts.
  The Definitive Guide to Django Jacob Kaplan-Moss,Adrian Holovaty,2008-03-08
Django, the Python-based Web development framework, is one of the hottest
topics in Web development today. Its creator (and co-author of this book)
Adrian Holovaty has built a compelling array of Web applications using
Django, including http://chicagocrime.org. Django creator Adrian Holovaty and
lead developer Jacob Kaplan-Moss have created this book as the definitive
guide to the technology. Beginning with fundamentals such as installation and
configuration, the book tackles sophisticated features of Django, such as
outputting non-HTML content such as RSS feeds and PDFs, caching, and user
management. Also includes a detailed reference to Django’s many configuration
options and commands.
  Microsoft Windows Vista Unleashed Paul McFedries,2004-04-03 Microsoft®
Windows Vista™ Unleashed, Second Edition Paul McFedries Second Edition
Includes coverage of Windows Vista Service Pack 1! Microsoft Windows Vista
Unleashed, Second Edition, is a book for people, like you, who don’t consider
themselves to be “average users.” It’s a book for anyone who finds that doing
things the official way is slower, less efficient, and less powerful because
Windows Vista was designed from the ground up to avoid confusing novice
users. The result is default settings that restrict flexibility, interminable
wizards that turn 2-step tasks into 12-step sagas, and the hiding of powerful
and useful programs behind layers of menus and dialog boxes. To unleash the
potential of Windows Vista, you need a different approach that blows away
Vista’s novice features and scorns the standard way of doing things. This
book goes beyond the standard-issue techniques sanctioned by Microsoft and
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parroted in other Windows Vista books. Instead, this book offers shortcuts
for boosting your productivity, customizations for making Windows Vista work
the way you do, workarounds for known Windows Vista problems, and warnings
for avoiding Windows Vista pitfalls. Along the way, you’ll learn about all
kinds of insider details, undocumented features, powerful tools, and
background facts that help put everything into perspective. Paul McFedries is
the president of Logophilia Limited, a technical writing company. He has been
working with computers for more than 30 years and has been using Microsoft
Windows since version 1. Paul has written more than 50 books that have sold
more than 3 million copies worldwide. Learn what’s new in Windows Vista
Service Pack 1 Customize Windows Vista startup Troubleshoot software and
hardware problems Tune Windows Vista’s performance Automate Windows Vista
with powerful and flexible scripts Implement Internet security and privacy
features Configure and administer a small network Get the most out of Control
Panel, group policies, the Registry, Device Manager, and other powerful tools
Set up a complete maintenance program to keep Windows Vista running smoothly
Discover a complete list of Windows Vista shortcut keys, a detailed look at
the Command Prompt, and a batch file primer Master the new desktop search
engine and learn how to group, stack, and filter files Understand and work
with Windows Vista’s User Account Control security feature Get the most out
of your Tablet PC Take advantage of new Internet features such as RSS feeds,
multiple home pages, and tabbed browsing Category: Microsoft Operating
Systems Covers: Microsoft Windows Vista User Level: Intermediate—Advanced
  Windows 10 In Depth (includes Content Update Program) Brian Knittel,Paul
McFedries,2015-09-10 Windows 10 In Depth is just the guide you need. It will
get you through the learning curve to become a Windows 10 expert. The authors
of Windows 10 In Depth have scaled the steepest part of the learning curve
for you, and give you great guidance from the first page to the last, from
your first hour with Windows 10 to long-term management and maintenance
tasks. In addition, this book is part of Que’s exciting new Content Update
Program. As Microsoft updates features of Windows 10, sections of this book
will be updated or new sections will be added to match the updates to the
software. The updates will be delivered to you via a FREE Web Edition of this
book, which can be accessed with any Internet connection. To learn more,
visit www.quepublishing.com/CUP. This massive book includes detailed step-by-
step procedures, which you through even the most complex configuration and
management tasks. Whether you have a traditional PC or a souped-up tablet
with a touchscreen, Windows 10 In Depth is just the guide you need. It will
get you through the learning curve to become a Windows 10 expert. The authors
have scaled the steepest part of the learning curve for you. From the first
page to the last, and from your first hour with Windows 10, Brian Knittel and
Paul McFedries share their 50+ years of combined Windows, networking, and
security experience with you.
  R for Everyone Jared P. Lander,2017-06-13 Statistical Computation for
Programmers, Scientists, Quants, Excel Users, and Other Professionals Using
the open source R language, you can build powerful statistical models to
answer many of your most challenging questions. R has traditionally been
difficult for non-statisticians to learn, and most R books assume far too
much knowledge to be of help. R for Everyone, Second Edition, is the
solution. Drawing on his unsurpassed experience teaching new users,
professional data scientist Jared P. Lander has written the perfect tutorial
for anyone new to statistical programming and modeling. Organized to make
learning easy and intuitive, this guide focuses on the 20 percent of R
functionality you’ll need to accomplish 80 percent of modern data tasks.
Lander’s self-contained chapters start with the absolute basics, offering
extensive hands-on practice and sample code. You’ll download and install R;
navigate and use the R environment; master basic program control, data
import, manipulation, and visualization; and walk through several essential
tests. Then, building on this foundation, you’ll construct several complete
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models, both linear and nonlinear, and use some data mining techniques. After
all this you’ll make your code reproducible with LaTeX, RMarkdown, and Shiny.
By the time you’re done, you won’t just know how to write R programs, you’ll
be ready to tackle the statistical problems you care about most. Coverage
includes Explore R, RStudio, and R packages Use R for math: variable types,
vectors, calling functions, and more Exploit data structures, including
data.frames, matrices, and lists Read many different types of data Create
attractive, intuitive statistical graphics Write user-defined functions
Control program flow with if, ifelse, and complex checks Improve program
efficiency with group manipulations Combine and reshape multiple datasets
Manipulate strings using R’s facilities and regular expressions Create
normal, binomial, and Poisson probability distributions Build linear,
generalized linear, and nonlinear models Program basic statistics: mean,
standard deviation, and t-tests Train machine learning models Assess the
quality of models and variable selection Prevent overfitting and perform
variable selection, using the Elastic Net and Bayesian methods Analyze
univariate and multivariate time series data Group data via K-means and
hierarchical clustering Prepare reports, slideshows, and web pages with knitr
Display interactive data with RMarkdown and htmlwidgets Implement dashboards
with Shiny Build reusable R packages with devtools and Rcpp Register your
product at informit.com/register for convenient access to downloads, updates,
and corrections as they become available.
  The Wealth of Networks Yochai Benkler,2006-01-01 Describes how patterns of
information, knowledge, and cultural production are changing. The author
shows that the way information and knowledge are made available can either
limit or enlarge the ways people create and express themselves. He describes
the range of legal and policy choices that confront.
  Out Of Control Kevin Kelly,2009-04-30 Out of Control chronicles the dawn of
a new era in which the machines and systems that drive our economy are so
complex and autonomous as to be indistinguishable from living things.
  Upgrading and Repairing Microsoft Windows Mueller,2008-09
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to the Science of Mind
philosophy : whatever a
person believes is what
he or she lives. From
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his passing in ... 365
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